Box 471 Cooper Station New York, N.Y., 10003 April 3, 1967

To all YSAers

Dear Comrades,

The YSA National Convention has approved a fall fund drive of \$8,550. The drive will run from April 1 to June 15. Our last fund drive was \$7,900 but with our growth and increased activities as witnessed by the last convention we feel that a larger fund drive is realistic and important in expanding our work.

As in the past, sustainers sent in since the last fund drive and through the period of this drive may be applied to the locals total quota.

The proposed quotas are enclosed. As the drive is already under way, please send in the form below indicating your accepted quota as soon as possible. Since quotas were discussed with organizers at the convention, we are asking that the locals begin payment immediately so that the fund drive can begin on schedule. You will notice that the proposed quotas add up to \$8,450 while the total drive is \$8,550 with the addition of a general of \$100. Since many locals have went over their proposed quotas in the past we feel that the extra \$100. can be made. At-large YSAers should return the form indicating the amount they can give.

Please make all checks payable to the YSA (initials can be used).

Lets aim to not only make the quota, but go over the top!

Charlie Bolduc
Fund Drive Director

Please fill in the blank and send it back to the National Office as soon as possible. Local
Assembled One to
Accepted Quota
Fund Drive Director
Address